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Comments: The proposed legislation will make climbing on federal land less safe and accessible, ultimately
restricting access to outdoor recreation. Since each individual anchor or piece of equipment has to be examined,
most equipment will not be examined in a timely manner, letting it fall out of use. This restricts climbing to a
traditional style, which is harder to learn and much more dangerous than sport style (climbing using anchors and
bolts).



